Science Council – Member-at-Large Report
Year End Report

· Joined the Science Council in early 2017 and appointed Member-at-Large. 
· Contributed a newsletter article on the lab enrichment program (CELL Academy) at Saint Joseph High School in Edmonton.
· Attended the Edmonton Beginning Teachers Conference representing the SC executive. Shared some swag, helped sign up new members and raffled off a free conference registration.
· Attended PETSS along with Monica and Kari, had the chance to network with other specialist councils, see where we have common struggles and best practices. Will be looking at applying for a Strategic Planning Grant to help the council focus on long term goals and what we can do in addition to our annual conference.
· [bookmark: _GoBack]Conducted a Policy Review for the SC, including changes to all three documents. Presented the Constitution and By-Law changes during the AGM. All changes were voted in by delegates. Constitutional changes are now submitted to Provincial Executive Council for ratification. 
· Looking forward to serving as Vice President for the 2017-2018 term.


